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The good news is we are answering our office phone remotely with the help of our volunteers.
Thank yous going out to Kristie S., Jeannine C., Carol H., and Helen H. Helen has started
coming in on Fridays. We also have a contact email account and those are answered by our
Chair.
We are still selling Literature. Please call the office or send an email. Arrangements can be
made to meet in person, masks required, or shipped through the mail.

Our regular meeting is Monday September 13th by Zoom. We are making our way through
Officers and Coordinators job duties and revising where necessary.

We are continuing to work on a new website. I must admit it is taking longer than I expected but
I’m sure it will be worth it in the end.

Lastly, we are still looking for folks to fill our Service Positions. We need an Alternate Chair,
Public Outreach Coordinator, Service Center Coordinator, Alateen Coordinator, and a
Newsletter Coordinator. Please consider Service. It’s a very big part of recovery!!

Yours in Service,
Carla K.
Syracuse AIS Chair


